
 

 

  

Tuesday 13th September 2022 

RE: School closure. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 
a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. 

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19 September 2022.  This day will be a bank holiday 

and school will be closed to staff and students as a mark of respect.  School will return to normal 
hours on Tuesday 20 September.  

The parent meet and greet session for Reception classes that were scheduled to take place on this day will 
be rescheduled to Thursday 22nd September.  

You can visit the Palace's website for more information about the mourning period.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Kinnaird  

Headteacher 

https://www.royal.uk/

